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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR INFRASTRUCTURE  

BY DEPUTY G.P. SOUTHERN OF ST. HELIER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 10TH OCTOBER 2017 

 

 

Question 
 

Will the Minister inform members whether the safety plan from Parsons Brinkerhoff which suggested 

automatic rising bollards for access to the Millennium Park from Tunnell Street and Robin Place was 

considered by his Department, in conjunction with the St. Helier Roads Committee or separately; who was 

responsible for the decision to reject the suggestion, on what grounds was it rejected, and when did this 

occur? 

 

 

Answer 
 

My Department does not have jurisdiction over Tunnell St or Robin Place. The Parish of St. Helier Roads 

Committee is the responsible authority and is the only body that can direct changes to its roads layout or 

operation, all decisions and implementation work on these roads were undertaken by the Parish. 

 

 

 

 


